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Senator Dilan joined Senator Squadron, the Metropolitan Transportation Authority (MTA),

and the Riders Alliance to announce a G train Full Line Review that proposes major

improvements to the line.

In January Sens. Dilan and Squadron asked for a review of the line to address a recent uptick

in ridership and suggestions for better service. The MTA has proposed a plan that includes

increased service during rush hour, service and station upgrades.



Read the full report at mta.info.

 

http://www.mta.info/nyct/service/G_LineReview.htm

